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Question 

 

 

“Further to information provided by the Minister to the Children, Education and Home Affairs Scrutiny 

Panel regarding the decision not to extend the UK’s Online Safety Act to Jersey, will the Minister state who 

made this decision?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

The Minister for Sustainable Economic Development made the decision in September 2022 not to pursue 

a Permissive Extent Clause in the Online Safety Act. This followed a review of the UK legislation and 

corresponding Jersey law which indicated that Jersey could legislate locally for the same purposes (if 

desired). Officers in Economy and Justice and Home Affairs are scoping legislation to protect against digital 

harms, alongside incorporating recommendations from the Violence Against Women and Girls Task Force.   

 

 

 

 

https://statesassembly.gov.je/scrutinyreports/2024/letter%20-%20to%20ceha%20panel%20from%20minister%20for%20children%20and%20families%20ref%20qh%20follow%20up%20-%2022nd%20march%202024.pdf
https://statesassembly.gov.je/scrutinyreports/2024/letter%20-%20to%20ceha%20panel%20from%20minister%20for%20children%20and%20families%20ref%20qh%20follow%20up%20-%2022nd%20march%202024.pdf
https://www.legislation.gov.uk/ukpga/2023/50/enacted

